873 Broadway 2nd floor south New York, N.Y. 10003 July 31, 1969

BOSTON

Gloria Goodman

Dear Gloria,

On July 16, 1969 Steve Chase wrote the Political Committee in response to your letter to the Political Committee of June 18.

Since there was some discrepancy in the facts as reported in your letter and those in Comrade Chase's letter, the Political Committee at its meeting yesterday passed the following motion:

"That further consideration of the letters from Gloria Goodman and Steve Chase requesting clarification on party-youth relations be held in abeyance pending clarification of the facts."

We are enclosing a copy of Steve Chase's letter to the Political Committee referred to in this motion and would appreciate any comments you have on the factual discrepancies between the two letters.

Comradely,

s/ Jack Barnes

Organization Secretary

cc: L. Trainor, S. Chase enc.